
February 2017 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—February 28th starting at 6:30pm 

Where—Jim Kephart Woodturning 

85 Hilliard St, Manchester  

 

Meeting Demo 

 Jim Kephart will be demonstrating Sharpening 

 

Reminder 

2017 membership fees are due 

The $35.00 dues will be collected at the February 28th Meeting 

 

Upcoming Events  

Fubruary 26th —OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   

If you would like to attend please email or call Jim. 
jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431 
 

April 1-2—Totally Turning Symposium, Saratoga Springs, NY 

David Ellsworth, Jimmy Clewes, Kurt Hertzog, and more will be demoing.  Plus many vendors will be 
selling their goods.   For more information go to www.totallyturning.com 

 

 

Pen Turning Events 

March 18th—Country Carpenters Maple Fest, 9am- 3pm 

April 2nd — Norwich Slater Museum  

June 10th—Lebanon Historical Society, 10am- 3pm 

October 22nd—Lisbon Community Center, 9am- 3pm 



Show and Yell 

 

 

  

           Scott Sante 
 
 
 

       Matt Clancy 
      Albert D’Antonio 
 
 
 

       Paul Maulucci 
        
           

 

   David Kohanski      Jared Ramsdell 
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                  Butch Watson 
 
 
 
 

          Dan Merlo     Dayton Stimson 
 
 

 

          Kip Lockhart 
 
 
 

    Richard Rybak 
         Mike Orenstein 
 
 
 
 
                Joe Doran 
 



Meeting Minutes 

 6:30 meeting brought to order 
 Treasury report read and accepted 
 Club Picnic date TBD 
 Penturning meeting was held February 13th to determine upcoming events 
 Next year’s officers needed 

 


